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INTERNATIONAL NUCLEAR SCIENCE OLYMPIAD LOGO DESIGN COMPETITION  
OF THE INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY 

 
The Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA), through the Office of United Nations and 

International Organizations, announces that the International Atomic Energy Agency 
(IAEA) will hold a logo design competition as part of the newly established International 
Nuclear Science Olympiad (INSO). 

 
INSO is an annual international science competition for secondary school students. 

It aims to increase awareness of the peaceful applications of Nuclear Science and 
Technology. 

 
The INSO logo design competition invites students ages 15–20 who are enrolled in 

a school within Asia and the Pacific region, to design the logo for the annual competition. 
Only individual submissions are allowed. 

 
Entries are now accepted through their website, 

https://inso.nsteducationcompetition.com. The deadline for submission of entries is on 
May 15, 2023, and the announcement of the winning logo is on June 10, 2023. The 
winning logo will be used on all merchandise, outreach platforms, brochures, medals, 
among others. The winner will also be invited to the opening ceremony of the pilot INSO 
event in August 2024. 
 

Detailed guidelines and the application form are provided on their official website.  
 
For more information, please contact: 
 

Division 2-Environment and Climate Change  
Office of United Nations and International Organizations  
Department of Foreign Affairs  
2330 Roxas Blvd, Pasay City 1300  
Telephone Number: (02) 8834-4896 or 8834-3252  
Email Address: unio.div2@dfa.gov.ph 
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